2024 Report
DISCIPLESHIP

The Alabama Baptist State Board of Missions Office of Sunday School & Discipleship is willing to partner with our association to emphasize growing disciples and developing strategies for growing disciples that focus on the One Mission: The Great Commission. The goal is for disciples to become fruitful followers of Christ who will make disciples.

The Discipleship ministry is a vital key in developing a disciple-making process that leads toward spiritual maturity that reproduces and multiplies itself.

Discipleship enrollment in our churches is (choose: up or down) for the 2023-2024 church year. We must maintain a strong and continuing commitment to provide discipleship experiences that help every believer fulfill his/her Great Commission calling. This commitment means accepting responsibility for growing disciples – encouraging them to love God and love others, equipping them for ministry, engaging them in missions, and encouraging them to be fruitful and multiply. 

Special thanks go to our Associational Missionary. We could not have done our work without him. He is a valuable member of our team!

Please let us know how we can help you!

Respectfully submitted,


_______________________________
Associational Discipleship Director

